	Hugs, pubs, hotels – and more
	After months of keeping our distance from those we don't live with, many of us will be looking forward to hugging our nearest and dearest from 17 May 2021. But please stay cautious and continue to follow health protection measures where you can. 



	When people welcome family and friends back, they also should let fresh air in too. The message of hands, face, space, and fresh air is especially important when mixing indoors.



	Science still indicates that along with washing our hands regularly and wearing face coverings in enclosed public spaces, keeping your distance from others is an important measure in preventing the spread of coronavirus.  



	From 17 May 2021:


1. There's new guidance on meeting friends and family, stressing personal responsibility and caution rather than telling you to stay two metres apart from anyone you don’t live with.
1. You can socialise indoors in a group of up to six people or two households, including for overnight stays, and up to 30 people can meet outside. 
1. Indoor hospitality, such as restaurants, pubs, bars and cafes, can reopen. Venues will not have to serve a substantial meal with alcoholic drinks nor will there be a curfew. However, customers will have to order, eat and drink while seated.
1. Indoor entertainment including cinemas, museums, and children’s indoor play areas, can reopen with Covid-secure measures in place.
1. Organised indoor sport, including group exercise classes, can take place.
1. All holiday accommodation, including hotels, hostels and B&Bs, can reopen and be used by groups of up to six people or two households of any size.
1. Up to 30 people will be able to attend significant life events such as weddings, bar mitzvahs, christenings, receptions, and wakes, depending on the capacity of the venue.
1. Funeral attendance is no longer be limited to 30 people but will be determined by how many people the COVID-secure venue can safely accommodate with social distancing.
1. The Government is also allowing people to attend some larger performances and sporting events indoor and outdoor, with restricted numbers.
1. Care home residents will be allowed up to five named visitors (two at any one time), provided visitors test negative for COVID-19.
1. There will no longer be a legal restriction on travelling abroad, but a traffic light system with strict testing and quarantine rules depending on whether you return to England from a red, amber or green list country Red, amber and green list rules for entering England - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)
1. You should continue to work from home if you can. When travelling within the UK, you should aim to do so safely and plan your journey in advance.
	Please check the Government's website to find out more about what you can and can't do. 






